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In Fall 2019 the Faculty of Business will be moving to a new campus, 
situated right in the city centre of Wiener Neustadt. The campus is built on 
the site of a former Carmelite monastery and has a long history dating 
back to the 13th century. We are happy to welcome our future incoming 
business students there soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


